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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

CITY OF WOODLAND 
NOTICE OF APPLICATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Woodland will receive comments from interested individuals 
regarding application #SEP-23-007 for the construction of a new potable water reservoir (#4) with a 
nominal volume of 1.5 million gallons, on the city water treatment plant site. The reservoir will be a 
ground level tank with an approximate 106-foot diameter and 29-foot height. 
 

City of Woodland has determined that this proposal will not have a probable significant adverse impact 
on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 
43.21C.030(2)(c). The environmental checklist and further information are available on the project 
page at: https://www.ci.woodland.wa.us/projects. This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2). 

 
Questions and comments regarding the applications should be directed to Travis Goddard, Community 
Development Director, at (360) 225-7299, goddardt@ci.woodland.wa.us. Submit written comments on 
the application by email or mail to PO Box 9, Woodland WA 98674. Comment deadline is 5 p.m. on May 
10th, 2023. Copies of the decision will be made available upon request. 
 
Dated this 17th day of April 2023. 
 
Travis Goddard 
 
Travis Goddard 
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer, Community Development Director 
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